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Brightside Academy Expands Its New York Presence
with New Locations in Brooklyn and the Bronx

(Pittsburgh, PA, July 11, 2013) — Brightside Academy is expanding its presence in New York with two
new locations:

* Brooklyn: 685 Rogers Avenue at the intersection of Rogers and Clarkson Avenues
e Bronx: 3942 White Plains Road at the intersection of White Plains Road and 224" Street

The new academies will offer quality child care and early education to families who live and work in
Brooklyn’s Flatbush community and the Bronx’s Wakefield area.

“We are thrilled to offer our child care and kindergarten readiness programs at the two new locations.
We look forward to making a positive impact for the children and families in the surrounding
communities,” said Penny Swift, New York Regional Director for Brightside Academy.

Brightside Academy provides a safe, fun, interactive, learning environment. Children shine in a program
that prepares them for kindergarten and beyond! The Rogers and White Plains Road locations are now
enrolling children. Interested parents should contact 877-868-2273 for more information.

Hi#
-END-

Brightside Academy is a leader in child care and early education that provides all families access to an
excellent early educational experience. With 20 years of experience, Brightside Academy operates
academies in multiple cities in Pennsylvania, Ohio and New York. Brightside Academy is headquartered
in Pittsburgh, PA. For more information, visit www.brightsideacademy.com. Like us on Facebook at
facebook.com/brightsideacademy. Follow us on Twitter twitter.com/bsafamily.



